
Child Care Costs

It is fairly well known that the Taxman can
contribute towards childcare costs in the
form of Tax Credits. If sufficient hours are
being worked, HM Revenue and Customs
(HMRC) will pay Working Tax Credits of
up to 80% of your childcare costs, subject
to a maximum of £175 per week if you
have costs for one child or £300 if you
have costs for more than one. Tax
Credits payments are however restricted
on the basis of your income.

The income of many working parents is
however too high meaning they are not
entitled to assistance through the Tax
Credits system but there is a second,
perhaps lesser known, way to achieve
savings on childcare costs through the
tax system.

It is possible for employers to contract
with a childminder or nursery, or provide
childcare vouchers, to contribute the first
£55 per week of the childcare costs of
their employees. This can result in
savings for both the parent and employer.
Salary payments are liable to Income Tax

and National Insurance whereas,
correctly structured, provision of
childcare by employers is exempt. Salary
can therefore be sacrificed in favour of
childcare provision or vouchers to
produce savings in Tax and National
Insurance. There are detailed conditions
to be complied with for the exemption to
apply and it is important that the childcare
provision and salary sacrifice
arrangements are correctly structured
and documented by the employer, to
ensure the scheme is effective in
achieving the desired savings. HMRC will
challenge any childcare or salary sacrifice
schemes which are set up incorrectly.

As an example, an employee giving up
salary and receiving £55 per week in
childcare provision or vouchers could
save up to around £1500 per year in Tax
and National Insurance. Employers can
save up to £366 per employee each year.
These savings can be doubled if both
parents take advantage of the system.

Based on law in force at September 2008

George H Young BA CA
Gordon S Chisholm CA
Colin Crombie CTA
Gill Adamson BSc (Hons) CA CTA
Martin S Thomson FCCA
Associates:
Steven A Reid CA
Mark Thompson CTA ATT

Client Briefing Note
Number 2 –September 2008

For further details please telephone 01573 224391 or email:

mail@renniewelch.co.uk

George H Young BA CA - george.young@renniewelch.co.uk
Gordon S Chisholm CA - gordon.chisholm@renniewelch.co.uk
Colin Crombie CTA - colin.crombie@renniewelch.co.uk
Gill Adamson BSc (Hons) CA CTA - gill.adamson@renniewelch.co.uk
Martin S Thomson FCCA - martin.thomson@renniewelch.co.uk
Associates:
Steven Reid CA - steven.reid@renniewelch.co.uk
Mark Thompson CTA ATT - mark.thompson@renniewelch.co.uk

Rennie Welch LLP
Academy House
Shedden Park Road
Kelso
Roxburghshire
TD5 7AL

www.renniewelch.co.uk

These notes have been produced for the information of clients, staff and contacts of Rennie Welch LLP. It is not possible to give exhaustive details of each subject in a brief publication, and
detailed advice should be obtained before entering into any transaction. No responsibility can be taken for any loss arising from action taken or refrained from on the basis of this publication. ©
Rennie Welch LLP


